
07-6-2015 

ATTENTION 
FREIGHT PARKING PERMIT HOLDERS 

 
Salt Lake City Ordinances for Freight Parking  
Permits have changed, please read carefully. 

 
 

 
Dear Business Owner,  
 
Effective September 1, 2015, Freight Parking permits will ONLY be granted to commercial vehicles 
meeting the requirements set forth in 12.56.330:  
 

 
 
If your business requires Freight Parking permits, please submit a new Freight Parking permit 
application. A city inspector will inspect all vehicles to ensure compliance with the above requirements. 
Freight Parking permit fees are $75.00 per vehicle and are valid for the term of the business license.   
(1 year)  
 
NEW: Business Parking Permit 
 
Any valid business is eligible to purchase a Business Parking permit. This permit is designed for 
vehicles affiliated with a business but do not qualify for a freight parking permit. A Business Parking 
permit allows a vehicle to occupy a parking space without paying any parking meter fees. All other 
applicable rules and time limits apply. Business Parking permits can be purchased through the 
business license office. Business Parking permit fees are $500.00 per vehicle and are valid for the term 
of the business license. (1 year).  
 
Businesses outside of Salt Lake City:  
 
If your business is located outside of Salt Lake City proper, there will be a $144.00 non-city base fee as 
well as the applicable permit fee.  A copy of your valid business license is required with your 
application.  
 
Applications for both the Freight Parking permit and the Business Parking permit have been included 
with this letter. The application process for each of the parking permits may take up to 30 days to 
complete. 
 
Parking permits are non-transferrable and parking permit fees are not prorated.  

 

 
 

*For questions, please call our office at (801) 535-6644 


